
Bellaire	Cultural	Arts	Board	Minutes	Wednesday	
September	10,	2014	
	
	
Board	Members	Present:	Stephanie	Goldfield,	Jennifer	Hawes,	Jacquelyn	
Quick,		Lisa	Risoli,	Andrew	Williamson	
Additional	Present:	Gus	E.	Pappas,	Diane	K.	White,	Christopher	Butler	
Board	Members	Absent:	Jill	Patir	
	
	
Meeting	called	to	order	at	6:30pm	with	a	quorum.	
	
Art	competition	scheduled	for	11/1/2‐014	at	West	U/Bellaire	recycles	fest.		
Art	board	will	be	hosting	on	site	recycled	art	making.		Stephanie	Goldfield	to	
email	board	list	of	recyclable	items	to	collect	for	the	event.		Members	will	
continue	to	actively	solicit	participants	to	submit	recycled	artwork	for	the	
event.	
	
Former	board	member	Christopher	Butler	presented	a	final	revision	to	
Cultural	Arts	Board	Master	Plan.	Board	voted	unanimously	to	accept	with	final	
revisions	to	be	emailed	to	Christopher	Butler	by	Stephanie	Goldfield.		
Christopher	Butler	will	be	presenting	plan	with	board	members	present	at	
City	Council	meeting	October	20,2014.	
	
	Bellaire	Metro	shelter	branding	conceptual	ideas	presented	to	board	by	Terry	
Leavitt‐Chavez.		Diane	White	and	Gus	E.	Pappas	suggested	that	board	
investigate	further	before	presenting	thoughts	to	council.		Terry	Leavitt‐
Chavez	to	work	on	bringing	in	Metro	Board	member	Cindy	Siegel	to	discuss	
Upper	Kirby	branding	project.	
	
Meeting	adjourned	8:30pm	
	


